
	

	

THE FEDERATION OF BANK OF INDIA OFFICERS’ ASSOCIATIONS 
(REGD.No.7364) 

Regd.Office: Bank of India Bldgs., 70-80, M.G.Road, Mumbai – 400 023. 
 
      OFFICE OF THE GENERAL SECRETARY, 
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                                                            Fraser Road, Patna – 800 001. 
      Phone:0612-2221048/9798987771 
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Circular No. 2020/04                                                Date: 21.01.2020 
 
Dear Comrades,  

Re: UFBU’S CLARION CALL  
FOR AGITATINAL PROGRAMMES AND STRIKE ACTIONS 

PARTICIPATION IN STRIKE BY DROs & OFFICERS  
GOING TO SUPERANNUATE WITHIN ONE YEAR. 

 
We had been continuously advising our members on the captioned matter.  

 
We are again enclosing the necessary letters for further clarification. Please bring the contents of this 

letter to the knowledge of all the members.  
 

            With warm greetings, 
 
                                                                                                                        Yours comradely, 

                                  
                                                                                                                      (SUNIL KUMAR) 
                      GENERAL SECRETARY 


